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Subject: Notes from KH meeting
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Some notes I captures, as promised:
 
1 – Speed survey to be carried out by Kent Highways.  4 sets of strips will be available and need to be located through the village, where there are lighting columns. ACTION:  we need to inform Louise/Dan where we think these strips should go either via a Google map image or written description. The strips will provide 24/7 vehicle movement recording which will capture volume, speed and category of the vehicle (size/weight?
2 – Louise to look at more pedestrian signage as another initial priority
3 – Louise/Dan to carry out a site visit during peak hours to review the village roads. Date TBC – ACTION: we need to ensure their site visits coincide with our peak rush hour times i.e. 8.30am / 4pm onwards would be ideal.
4 – Louise/Dan to look at moving the village approach gates/signage closer to the village i.e. just before the Prima Windows entrance
5 – Louise to look at possible road pinch points through the village (up to 2-3 ?) i.e. one  just before Mill Lane facing towards Easole St.
6 – Look at the following as ideas to alert drivers and to encourage them to slow down:
· Dragons teeth on tarmac in parts of the village (probably entrance/exit points)
· Priority system x 2/3 through the village (linked to point 5 above)
· Look at advisory “unsuitable for heavy goods vehicles” signage to be considered (Louise needs to look in to this in more detail). Example of Shepherdswell village used.
 
7 – We highlighted that the village gets, on average, 3,500 car movements a day = roughly 90,000 vehicles a month
8 – Kent Highways would need a full consultation to be carried out before any traffic calming suggestions can be signed off.  If they have more than 4 resident objections, they would have to raise the requests via another more complex consultation.  It is imperative we try and get everyone on-board!
9 – Louise to email us the link to “Crash Map”, which captures all recorded accidents in Kent
10 – Kent Highways would also have to carry out a Safety Audit which we would need to pay for.  Costs roughly £1k. 
11- Louise to provide a summary from this meeting and suggest rough costs estimates
12 – Any issues the village residents have regarding Brexit and Operation Brock (lorry park at Manston) we should raise formally with our MP, Natalie Elphike
13 – Note that for any traffic calming to be installed, it would need to be directly under, or close to, street lighting
14 – Louise suggesting “edge of Carriageway markings” along the stretch of road opposite the cricket field
15 – Louise suggested there was a lot that they could do to assist with traffic calming along the same part of the village road i.e. alongside the cricket field up to the Betts Garage
16 – Louise to look at the traffic data which is located on the PC website to help with her report findings
17 – It was agreed unanimously that speed humps were not suitable/wanted through the village roads
 

